2019-01-1204
Control Number

0 LOCAL WATER UTILITIES ADMINISTRATION
| ]

Katipunan Avenue, Balara, Quezon City

ACKNOWLEDGMENT RECEIPT

The Local Water Utilities Administration hereby acknowledges receipt of your letter/request which
has been routed to the appropriate office/s with the following information:

Letter/Request

Sender Anne lorelie DL. Laureta, GM, Licab Water District, Don Dalmacio Ave., Pob.
Sur, Licab, Nueva Ecija

Sent Through: 139608363549/LBC

Subject: FS/MDS for the month of December 2018
Date Received: 01 February 2019

Received by: Ren Ordofio

Routed to: V. Teodoro, UDD 1, Luzon

Total No. of Pages Received: w/attachments

MMLB
AGNES G. FRANCISC

Acting Division Manager
Records and Communication Division
General Services Department/Adminstrative Services

LWUA-GSD-RCD-FO13
Rev.00 (Sept. 3, 2018)













































